Message

Simon Lawrence [slawrence@rydon.co.uk] From:

Sent: 3/9/2015 1:47:35 PM

To: 'Claire Williams' [clwilliams@kctmo.org.uk]

Simon O'Connor [SOConnor@rydon.co.uk]; Christina Stephanou [cstephanou@rydon.co.uk]; VALENTE Nick CC:

[/O=ORGARTELIA/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=VALENTE

Nickcc9]; BOOTH Philip [/O=ORGARTELIA/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP

(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=Philip Boothe11]

Subject: RE: Grenfell Tower Emergency Residents Meeting

Afternoon Claire,

I've had a read of the email below. I'm not sure there is anything I can add from Rydon's point of view that we aren't doing already. At the moment we contact the resident for the condition survey in their property and they either allow us access or not. Every resident which tells us that they are refusing access is referred to yourself straight away via email and moved to the end of our programme. At no time is 'pressure applied' to the resident by ourselves.

If you have a list of the 'Concerned Grenfell Tower Residents' from Mr Daffarn and instruct us not to visit or contact them then we will do so. Let me know how you wish us to proceed.

Regards

Simon Lawrence, ACIOB, MInstLM

Contracts Manager

From: Claire Williams [mailto:clwilliams@kctmo.org.uk]

Sent: 09 March 2015 13:24 To: Simon Lawrence Cc: Simon O'Connor

Subject: FW: Grenfell Tower Emergency Residents Meeting

Simon-s

I have just forwarded this to Peter Maddison and David Gibson, so we can provide a considered response to the below request.

This is for information until we have a response in place (later today).

Claire Williams **Project Manager**



t:

a: The Network Hub, 292a Kensal Road, London, W10 5BE

Before printing, please think about the environment

From: Edward Daffarn Sent: 09 March 2015 13:01 To: Claire Williams

Subject: FW: Grenfell Tower Emergency Residents Meeting

From:

To: clwilliams@tmo.org.uk

CC: srumble@kctmo.org.uk; yourcommunity@rydon.co.uk; cstephanou@rydon.co.uk

Subject: Re: Grenfell Tower Emergency Residents Meeting

Date: Mon, 9 Mar 2015 12:52:15 +0000

Dear Ms Williams,

On Sunday 8th March a number of concerned residents undertook a door knocking exercise in Grenfell Tower to measure the level of support for an Emergency Resident's Meeting to discuss the lack of consultation by TMO/Rydon and to respond to the threat that TMO/Rydon intend to place new boilers in residents entrance hallways in order to cut costs.

We are amazed at the level of support and solidarity that we received from residents and we are now intending on holding an Grenfell Tower Emergency Meeting on Tuesday 17th March at 6.45pm so that tenants and leaseholders can gather to discuss how residents can come together collectively to ensure that all residents are treated with respect by TMO/Rydon now you require entrance to our homes.

In the meantime, a number of residents have requested that TMO/Rydons do not enter their properties until residents have had a chance to meet together on 17th March and we are asking that the TMO/Rydon respect these residents wishes and do not apply pressure to continue with works inside these properties.

Thank you for your understanding of these issues and we trust that you will want to work with residents in a constructive manner to ensure a smooth resolution to these concerns.

Regards,

On behalf of:

Concerned Grenfell Tower residents.

This e-mail message has been scanned for Viruses and Content and cleared by MailMarshal

DISCLAIMER:

This E-mail and any files transmitted with are intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the System Administrator. This message may contain confidential

information and is intended only for the individual named. If you are not the named addressee you should not disseminate, distribute

or copy this email.

Please note that any views or opinions presented in this email are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent

those of Kensington & Chelsea TMO Ltd Finally, the recipient should check this email and any attachments for the presence of viruses. Kensington & Chelsea TMO Ltd accepts no liability for any damage caused by any Virus transmitted by this email.